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FFWPU-UK Sends Its Heartfelt Condolences To The Family And Friends Of Queen Elizabeth II. 

 

Dear EUME Family 

 

Thank you to everyone who has sent condolences on the sad news that Queen Elizabeth II of the United 

Kingdom and of the British Commonwealth has passed away today, September 8. 

 

She was 96 and had been Queen for 70 years, the longest of any monarch in our history. She was a good 

queen, good Christian and loved our Heavenly Parent the best she could. 

 

Just two days before she had appointed our new Prime Minister, Liz Truss. Mrs. Truss is the 15th Prime 

Minister of her reign. 

 

We know that True Mother had long hoped to meet with the Queen and we are very sorry that this could 

not happen in this earthly world. Still we are sure that the Queen will meet True Father very soon. 

 

Please be assured that all arrangements liberation prayers at Chung Pyung have already been made, as 

they were before for her husband Prince Philip. Indeed, our whole nation is in prayer at this time. 

 

The Queen's eldest son Prince Charles now becomes King. We move on in a new era, together with True 

Parents and Heavenly Parent, who are the same yesterday, today and forever. 

 

Sincerely 

 

Michael and Fumiko Balcomb 

 

Queen Elizabeth II is pictured above with Bo Hi Pak at the Royal Variety Performance in 1971, 

where The Little Angels performed. 


